
 
    
          

The Federations of Beckwithshaw, Kettlesing Felliscliffe and Ripley Endowed CE 
Primary Schools 

 
11th February 2025 

 
Dear Y6 Parents and Carers 
 

QE Primary Teams Maths Challenge Event - Friday 28th February 2025 
  
We are delighted that your child has been selected as one of the four Y6 children to 
represent their school at the Queen Ethelburga’s Primary Maths Challenge event. 
Children from all three schools in the Federation, as well as other small schools, will 
be taking part in this exciting event, held at Queen Ethelbuga’s College, York. 
 
IMPORTANT: Children across the Federation will be travelling by coach, 
provided by Queen Ethelburga’s, from Ripley Endowed CE Primary Primary 
School. We will be rotating schools throughout the year, in relation to distance 
to the venue, in order for us to minimise coach costs. We therefore require all 
parents across the Federation to drop off children at Ripley at 8:45am please 
and collect from Ripley at 3:00pm, on Friday 28th February 2024. (Ripley 
parents please drop off at normal time as gates and doors are open from 
8:30am). Parents with siblings can contact their administrator to access 
wraparound care free of charge on this day. 
 
Children should wear their usual school uniform and bring a coat. Water is available 
but children should bring their own water bottle. A hot lunch will be provided free of 
charge on the day. 
 
Please complete the permissions on ParentMail by Friday 21st February 2025. 
 
Spectators are not permitted at this event, but we will be posting some 
videos/pictures of the event across our social media channels. 
 
If you have any questions in relation to the competition, please contact myself in the 
school office. 
 
Very Best Wishes 
 
Mrs Samantha Randall 
 

 

Federation Business Manager 


